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2023 DHS Track Senior Night Featuring Myles
Keena
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2023 DHS Track Senior Night Featuring Myles Keena

The Dexter High School Track & Field Team held their only home meet this year and honored their seniors. 

The Dexter Invitational set for May 5th has been cancelled.

Myles Keena is the son of Melanie and Paul Keena.

He has been a member of the track and field team for two years as well as being a
member of Future Business Leaders of America and pep club.

After Myles graduates, he plans to go to A State and pursue a degree in business with a
minor in marketing.

As a member of the track team, his most memorable moment at DHS is high jumping at a
varsity meet and landing on the bar on all three jumps.
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